
BENTON BROADCASTING SERVICE 

LAVELLE LANGLEY 
GENERAL MANAGER 

BENTON, ARKANSAS 

December 30, 1955 

Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 

In reply to your letter of December 24th stating that you 
received our frequency measurement test broadcast on 690 kilocycles 
at 4:30 A.M. CST. 

KBBA did broadcast a frequency check that morning. We 
have a frequency check every fourth Saturday morning at 4:30 A.M. 
Our power is 250 watts non -directional, our antenna is shunt 
fed. 

We thank you so much for sending us your reception log. 
'ie hope to hear from you from time to time in checking the 
quality of our transmitting equipment. Best wishes to you 
and Happy New Year. 

Sincerely 

lri tin Z 
Chief FA beer 


